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6 September 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Tuesday 12 September, Year 1 and 2 will be going blackberry picking in one of the local 
fields as part of food technology. We will also visit our school orchard to pick some delicious 
apples! We will be leaving school at 9.15 am and be back at school by 10.45 am. 
 
Please could the children come to school in old clothes that cover their arms and legs, as 
there are brambles and stinging nettles in the hedges. The children will also need to bring 
wellies, a waterproof coat and sun hat to cover for all eventualities! They will need a named 
plastic container for their blackberries.  
 
We will then use them to make delicious blackberry and apple loaf!  
 
We need lots of adults for this trip so please indicate if you are able to help.  
 
Please fill in the online consent form below by Friday 11 September: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/XEZPMTpzqj 
 
 
Many thanks for your support and cooperation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Reeve, Mrs McPherson and Mrs Bevis 
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